From: Georgia Gale-Kidd < >
Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 2:10 PM

To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca>
Subject: FW: June 2nd

On Jun 6, 2020, at 9:35 AM, Georgia Gale-Kidd < > wrote:

Good morning

| watched the YouTube recording of the meeting on June 2" and several things disturbed me. The first
was that the township is paying a lot of tax payer money for consulting but council decided to ignore
their recommendations without giving any reasoning for this. This makes it very difficult to understand.
Having asked the consultants opinion and then going against it defies reason, and is very wasteful.
Secondly from what | understand about council meetings | believe an issue that deals with an
identifiable person should have been ‘in camera’. This was not done. The individual in question had to
sit there through it while their rights were being trampled on in public.

Thirdly to start a hiring process when the job description is still being developed by the consultants is
premature, and therefore wasteful again. The process seems to be being rushed and without the due
consideration necessary. In my opinion those that were on the original hiring committee should
definitely not be involved in the current hiring process as there has been a bias displayed by their
actions.

I would like those that voted against the consultants recommendation to give their reasons for this as
this was absent at the meeting.

Respectfully

Georgia Gale-Kidd


mailto:Info@dourodummer.on.ca

